
S63 Position Statement on Culturally Competent Care and Cultural Safety is 
currently under review. For the most up-to-date position statements relating 
to cultural safety in Australasian emergency departments please access the 
following resources:

• S52 - Position Statement on Health Equity for Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander Peoples (March, 2024)

• S913 - Position Statement on Health Equity for Māori (March, 2024)

https://acem.org.au/getmedia/71744c5b-2936-4937-927d-71862d9dbf97/S52_Statement_Indigenous_Health.aspx
https://acem.org.au/getmedia/71744c5b-2936-4937-927d-71862d9dbf97/S52_Statement_Indigenous_Health.aspx
https://acem.org.au/getmedia/f35fa8b5-b119-4886-8319-fe304fe3f20c/S913-Maori-Health-Equity-Statement

